
 

 
 

CITY OF BELTON PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 
TO HOLD PUBLIC MEETING 

 
 

All interested parties are invited to a Public Meeting on October 13, 2025, concerning the environmental 
impacts of the proposed Olson Acres Sewer Improvements Project. The project is funded through the 
Missouri Department of Natural Resources State Revolving Loan Fund program and will replace sanitary 
sewer throughout the Olson Acres subdivision including the addition of a lift station and force main to 
transport the subdivision’s sewage to the City of Belton’s sewer interceptor to the east. This will allow 
for the decommissioning of the existing lagoon at 18702 Garden Avenue. The meeting will be held from 
5 p.m. to 6 p.m. at the City of Belton’s Public Works Facility, Building A, 700 Seabee Road, Belton, MO 
64012. 
 
The Public Meeting is an Open House Meeting which means no formal presentations will be made. You 
may attend the meeting any time during the advertised hours to discuss the project, ask questions, and 
offer your comments. You will have the opportunity to document your comments in writing at this 
meeting as well. 
 
We understand the importance of this project to the residents in this area and will be glad to answer any 
questions you might have about this project.  
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